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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Thermal Conductivity Session at NATAS Largest Ever 
 
August 23, 2004, Fredericton, NB – Record participation is planned at the session on Thermal 
Conductivity during the upcoming 32nd North American Thermal Analysis Society Conference in 
Williamsburg, Virginia.  
 
The submission process of final papers closed today, with a record number of 14 papers for the 
full day of talks on October 5th. The Technical Program at the NATAS Conference is an excellent 
educational opportunity for technical people, both experienced in the use of thermal analysis and 
those expanding their skill set in the practice of thermal analysis. “It is personally satisfying for me 
to see how thermal conductivity research has found a home within the NATAS community”, says 
Dr. Nancy Mathis, the chair of the session.  “It is something I have encouraged since the first 
NATAS meeting I attended in 1998.”   
 
The NATAS conference is designed to bring leading scientists and practitioners together in one 
forum to present the latest developments in thermal science and technology that span the interest 
range of fundamental researchers to practical problem solvers. "NATAS is delighted to be 
attracting contributions from outside North America into this session - Japan, US, Canada, 
Belgium, Czech Republic, and Sweden will be represented", commented Dr. Sima Chervin, 
NATAS Technical Program Chair. 
 
The Technical Program will consist of 18 Symposia, a General Session and a Poster Session. An 
Exhibit will feature the latest developments in thermal analytical equipment and services. The 
annual Awards Banquet will recognize outstanding achievements by contributors to the field of 
thermal science. 
 
About Mathis Instruments 

 
Established in 1995 and based in Fredericton, NB, Mathis Instruments provides non-destructive, 
thermal sensor technology solutions for R&D, production and quality control applications, 
delivering fast, accurate measurement of thermal conductivity and thermal effusivity in seconds 
with virtually unlimited sample size.  
 
About NATAS 
 
The North American Thermal Analysis Society (NATAS) is dedicated to promoting the 
understanding and advancement of thermal analysis. For over 25 years, the society has 
represented the interests of more than 1000 scientists working in thermal analysis. Many of these 
individuals are also members of the local sections operating in association with NATAS. Visit 
http://www.natasinfo.org/ for more information. 
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For more information about Mathis Instruments contact Nadine Chiasson, Sales/Marketing 
Coordinator toll free 1-877-827-7623 or via e-mail at Nadine@MathisInstruments.com or visit 
www.MathisInstruments.com. 


